
 
 

 

Date:  September 5, 2019 

 

To:  Members, CA Board of Directors 

  Milton W. Matthews, President/CEO 

 

From:   Michelle Miller, Director of Community Services 

   

Re:   Briefing about CA grant process 

 

 

A briefing about the CA grants process will be provided at the September 12, 2019 CA 

Board work session. 


